Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Woednesday, April 03, 2002 10:10 AM

To: 'J. Michael Thoms'

Subject: . RE: NSMA extension for a report on De Beers' conformity with the ToR

Michael, as we spoke earlier the 15th of April is fine for submitting conformity comments.

Thanks
LA

From: J. Michael Thoms [mailto:michaelthoms@shaw.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2002 10:03 AM

To: Louie Azzolini; clems@nsma.net; bobz@nsma.net

Subject: NSMA extension for a report on De Beers' conformity with the
ToR

Dear Louis,
This morning, by phone, | explained to you that the North Slave
Metis Alliance (NSMA} is unable to submit a report on De Beers'
conformity with the ToR by 9 April 2002. As I explained, our pertinent
staff person is occupied with the BHP water board hearings this week and
is unable to turn his energies to the conformity report. As per our
agreement reached this morning, the NSMA will submit its report on De
Beers conformity with the ToR by 15 April 2002. Thank you. Michael Thoms
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